
‘Friends’ in Partnership with Gateways 

School 

                                                       

EASTER DISCO PARTY – 29 March 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Friends of Gateways are once again excited to invite all children from Reception to Lower 1 to 

our Fancy Dress Easter Disco.  It will be held in the PAC from 2.00pm – 3.30pm, children are 

welcome to come in their dressing up clothes and there will be a prize for the best costume.  

Tickets are £3.50 per child to include a drink, snack and a present from the Easter Bunny. 

Please send back your ticket requests by Friday 17 March. 

We look forward to seeing you there!   

Best Wishes 

The Friends of Gateways Committee 

 

I/We would like my/our child(ren) __________________________________ of class 

_____________________to attend the Friends of Gateways Easter Party on  29 March from 

2.00-3.30pm.  Please collect your child from the PAC at 3.30. 

Please provide any dietary requirements/food allergies: 

_______________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________ 

I enclose ______________ (£3.50 per child please make cheques payable to Friends of 

Gateways). 

Signed: _________________________________________________ 

Date: _________________________________________________ 
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